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Dear Parent/Carer, 

Parents/carers of those children due to commence attendance at school in August 2018 
should now register their children to the appropriate local primary school during the 

week commencing Monday 6 to Friday 10 November.  

If you wish to enrol your child for the start of the new school session in August 2018, 
they must have attained the age of 5 years between 1 March 2018 and the 28 February 

2019. 
To register you should now complete an online enrolment application  and submit 
no later than Friday 10 November 2017.  

The enrolment application can be found at: https://www.glasgow.gov.uk 

 
To complete this form you will need 

A digital copy of the child's birth certificate (The requirement to upload a birth 

certificate only applies to children who did not attend a nursery or pre-school 
operated by Glasgow City Council) 

Your child's Doctor's details 

The name of the local school/centre you wish to register the child. If you are 

unfamiliar with schools within your catchment area, please use our School catchment 
lookup  on Glasgow City Council’s website before completing the form. 

Parents/carers  enrolling in Garrowhill Primary are invited to attend one of our open 

evenings on Wednesday 8th November.  

Two open sessions are being offered. The first is from 6.30-7pm and the second from 
7.15-7.45pm  

https://www.glasgow.gov.uk/index.aspx?articleid=21677
https://glasgowgis.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=3296a79016c34af98c4e71c0f1e02fa5
https://glasgowgis.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=3296a79016c34af98c4e71c0f1e02fa5

